Quality Living Program - Frequently Asked Questions
What can you achieve by joining a Quality Living Group?
By sharing experiences, strategies and information, group members gain a better understanding of their vision loss. Many clients say they are now more confident to: 
· Live independently

· Take up activities for recreation such as gardening, sports, socialising outside the home
· Access Vision Australia services 
· Use technology and other adaptive equipment 

· Talk about vision loss with their family, friends and colleagues 
Group members decide on the topics which best meet their needs and that set the group’s direction. 

How do I join a group or find out more? 
Just ask any Vision Australia staff member to refer you, or telephone 1300 84 74 66.
Each Quality Living Group requires a commitment of a few hours on your preferred day over eight weeks. 

Once referred to the Quality Living Program, you will be contacted by a facilitator who will have a conversation with you about the most suitable group to join.  
How do I know which group will suit me? 
A group will be organised to meet your particular needs.  We have a number of general and specific interest groups, such as: 

· Mature Age 

· Carers of adults with vision loss

· Parents of children with vision loss
· Parents experiencing blindness or low vison 

· Younger Persons 

· Tertiary Education 

· Job Seekers 

· Small Business

What do clients say they gain from the group? 

· The confidence to take on new challenges and interests

· An understanding that life doesn’t stop with vision loss

· How to do things differently, such as daily tasks 
· Overcoming isolation

· Making new friends, and developing a social support network 
